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Monday 17th June 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),
Proposed Changes to RSHE

A public consultation on the Government’s draft RSHE (relationships, sex and health education) guidance is running from 16 May to 11 July 2024. This is an important opportunity for young people, educators, parents and carers and members of the public to review the proposals and help shape the final statutory guidance.

At LPS, we use trusted RSHE organisations, so that we are able to deliver age appropriate, and age sensitive content at our discretion, depending on our cohort of students.
We ask that you review the statutory guidance and survey that can be found :  https://consult.education.gov.uk/rshe-team/review-of-the-rshe-statutory-guidance/
The consultation closes on 11 July
· If you have 10 minutes Answer the consultation by responding to the Yes/No questions. At the end, include a comment to personalise your response. This could be your view on why RSHE is important.

If you have any questions, please email me at RSHE@Langdonpark.org
Kind regards,

Michele Bennett

AAHT RSHE and Careers
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